
ATTENTION ALL BW RESIDENTS 
GARDENING SEASON IS APPROACHING 

– and Garden Plots are available!

Any BW Residents interested in taking up vegetable 
gardening this summer are asked to contact:

 Mike McClung - Lot # 12 – Phone 491-1883 – Convener
 Lloyd Churchill Lot # 150 -  Ph0ne 466-5592 - Convener
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